Red Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had another busy week in Reception! We composed music to accompany the story of ‘Owl Babies’ and we designed
‘Missing Owl’ posters which we then posted around the school in hope of finding the Owl Babies” Mummy. To our surprise,
one of the teachers found Mummy Owl and she even briefly visited our classroom before setting off back to the forest! In

Maths we are getting much better at counting on to find the answers and we are becoming confident at problem solving.

It is so lovely to see how all of the children have made great progress and how much they enjoy being together at school and
learning.

Next term we will base our learning around the book ‘What the Ladybird Heard’ and on our visit to the farm. In Maths we are
going to focus on subtraction, doubling and halving. In RE we will continue with the topic of Reconciliation.

After half term Miss May will be back in Reception on Mondays - Wednesdays and | will be back to teaching on Thursdays and Fridays.

HALF TERM PROJECT: WHERE IN THE WORLD ARE YOUR FAMILY FROM?

This isn’t a compulsory task but we thought that it would be interesting for the children to find out more about their heritage
and their families. The children can present information in any way: a fact file, poster, photo book, a video interview with a
member of the family or a painting. We look forward to seeing their work.

Have a lovely half term and see you soon!

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Brotherton and Miss May
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